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Dear Parents, 

Greeting from Puna International School. 

Our students must  be ready to study ONLINE for the next academic session from 4th June, 

2020, Thursday onwards. Kindly note the Time Table to be followed from Thursday. The 

classes will exactly start at the time mentioned and will get disconnected automatically after     

40 min. 

 

Time Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9:00 – 9:40 English  English  English  Hindi  Hindi  
10:00 – 10:40 EVS EVS EVS Math Math 

 

Teacher’s name ID Password 

Shuchi Chavda 793-736-9276 pisgurukul 

 

 

 The classes allotted are temporary. 

 The same login Id and password to be used every day for  the subject. 



 

 I am sure students would enjoy sitting at home and studying. We all understand the 

technical issues are a part whenever we use any application. Kindly co-operate if there is 

technical glitch. 

 Note that the syllabus covered in online classes will be thoroughly done but still 

whenever the school reopens the teachers will be doing quick recapitulation of the topics 

taught. 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

PIS, Zundal. 

 

 

 

 


